
April 19, 2000
Electronic Bulletin No. 60

CSX No Bill/No Ingate Policy
Dear Customer:

In an effort to minimize the problems with congestion at the CSX rail
terminals, Pacer Stacktrain in conjunction with CSX will implement a
"No Bill No Ingate Policy".  This policy will first be tested at the
Boston, MA ramp effective Monday, April 24.  The test will run for a
period of two weeks. When it has been determined that there has been a
successful implementation of this policy with Boston, we will expand to
additional CSX terminals, to be announced at a later date.

The hours of operation for the Boston ramp are:
Mon - Fri 0500 - 2300
Saturday 0600 - 1400
Sunday 0800 - 1600

As a reminder, please allow one hour for your billing to be processed
prior to the trucker arriving at the gate.

Should you experience any problems getting a driver in the gate, please
contact Pacer Stacktrain Memphis Billing Department at (901)-684-
7370.


